Tender Heart High School, Sector 33 B, Chd.
Holiday Homework for Class — Nursery (2024-25)

Dear Parents,

1

10

11
12
13
14
15

Warm greetings. For the past 2 months we enjoyed taking care of your precious children. You
may have noticed that your child has loved coming to school.

For the next five weeks, you, the parents are their natural guardians, will spend the vacation with
them.

Let’s share some tips to make this a fruitful and happy time for them.

Have at least two meals a day together with your children. Teach them the importance of the hard
work of the farmers and teach them not to waste food.

Let them watch you while you work in the kitchen. Let them help you to lay the table. Teach them
to do other small chores in the house. Such as tidying up and putting their belongings in order.
Children learn dignity of labour from such activities.

Teach them the pleasure of sharing and caring.
Take them to visit at least 3 neighbours to know more about them and build a rapport with them.

Let them experience the dawn, the gradual rising of the Sun in the East. Teach them to observe the
chirping of the birds, looking for food. It is said that the early bird catches the biggest worm.
Teach them to be kind to the pretty birds, to note the colour of their wings and tails, help them to
place a pot of clean water and some grains for them.

Show them the glow of the Sun setting in the West, as twilight sets in and gradually gets dark.
Do not miss the local festivals and the local market, take them along, let them ask questions.

Share stories about your childhood and your family history, this gives them a great sense of
belonging.

Let them drink a lot of water, lassi and nimboo-pani.

Do not allow them to play outside when it is very hot.

Let them scribble on old Newspapers.

Supervise them as they dabble with water colours and brushes on old Newspapers.

Appreciate their effort by pinning up their ‘Work of Art’ on the cupboard or door of their bed-
room.

Have A Great Summer Vacation




